
DREAM Act Could be First Step to Reform
Published on Immigration Policy Center (http://www.immigrationpolicy.org)

DREAM Act Could be First Step to Reform
  
Published on Thu, Sep 16, 2010

Meanwhile, the anti-immigrant movement is starting to lose steam, as more localities are outright
rejecting popular anti-immigrant measures. They fear inviting costly lawsuits and garnering
unwanted attention from the federal government. AlterNet's Seth Hoy reports that Tomball, Texas
and Fremont, Nebraska are the latest cities to opt against strict anti-immigrant enforcement
ordinances. Similarly wary of attracting exorbitant lawsuits, legislators in Ohio and Idaho are
feverishly revising their own, once-embraced versions of Arizona's SB 1070.
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